B.B Hillel Foth

B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation-Rabbi Joe Levine

Rabbi Levine gave a very comprehensive report on new programs which were introduced during the past year such as diverse counseling; inter agency cooperation; anti-mission-ary activity; outreach programs on campus; workshops at CMU; foreign student service; dramatic and cultural arts, etc.

Open Board Meeting Temple Emanuel May 22, 1979 Pages 9,10 & 11 Board voted unanimously to approve grant of \$6000 for each of two years to B'nai B'rith Hillel for pilot program at CMU, funds to come from Special Reserve.

Board of Directors United Jewish Federation February 27, 1979

Page 3

B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation Report-Rabbi Joseph Levine, Director.

Board of Directors United Jewish Federation May 30, 1978 Pages 8-9-10 Board voted unanimously that the Federation allocate \$4,500 to B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation for major repairs in their dining hall.

See: Board of Directors United Jewish Federation September 20, 1977 Page 14-15 Board voted unanimously to allocate \$5,000 to the B'nai B'rith for capital repairs to their Washington building, funds from Unrestricted Reserve.

See: Board of Directors United Jewish Federation March 22, 1977 Page 7 Newly elected president of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation, Edwin Grinberg, was XHENNEX introduced.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 24, 1977
Page 1

Announcement of Annual Meeting of the Binai Birith Hillel Foundation, Thursday, May 12, at Oakland Jewish Community Center. Program will be a panel of students.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
April 26, 1977
Page 1

Rabbi Joseph Levine, new Executive Director of B'nai B'rith Hillel spoke of the goals of that organization.

See: Board of Directors United Jewish Federation November 16, 1976 Page 9-10 Executive Committee voted to approve severance arrangement with B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation (see minutes for details) Federation funds to come from Unrestricted Reserve (\$10,000)

See: Executive Committee
United Jewish Federation
July 29, 1975
Page 2-3

Announcement that Mrs. Ben Finkelstein was reelected to second term as president of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation.

٠.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 27, 1975
Page 2

Announcement of election of Mrs. Ben Finkelstein to presidency of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 28, 1974
Page 1

Board voted unanimously to approve one-time grant of \$750 to B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation for purpose of establishing a library at Hillel, monies to come from Unrestricted Reserve.

See Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
January 22, 1974
Page 6

Officers voted to recommend to Board that a \$750 grant be made to B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation for library development.

See: Officers Meeting
United Jewish Federation
January 22, 1974
Page 1

Announcement of re-election of Dr. Richard Finegold to presidency of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 26, 1973
Page 1

Board voted unanimously to authorize up to \$1,500 from 1972-73 campaign contingency funds to B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation for the publication of no more than 2 studentnewspapers.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
January 23, 1973
Page 4-5

Resignation of Rabbi Boris Rackovsky, Executive Director of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 27, 1972
Page 1

Dr. Richard Finegold elected to presidency of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 23, 1972
Page 1

Announcement re Annual Meeting of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation on Tuesday, May 9.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
April 25, 1972
Page 1

Announcement of first Annual Meeting of B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation with speaker, Professor Joel Goldstein of Carnegie-Mellon University.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
April 27, 1971
Page 1, 2

Board voted unanimously to approve recommendation of Social Planning & Budgeting Committee for allocation to B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation to meet projected deficit for the current budget vear of 1970-71. Amount allocated, \$4,469

See: Board of Directors United Jewish Federation February 25, 1971 Page 6, 7 B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation of Pittsburgh report delivered by Dr. Robert Frankenthal, president.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
January 26, 1971
Page 5, 6, 7

Announcement of Dr. Robert Frankenthal as president of newly created B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
September 22, 1970
Page 1

The Board voted to accept B nai B rith Hillel Foundation as a beneficiary of the UJF and that between \$15,000 & \$20,000 be allocated to it from 1970 campaign funds, the final amount to be determined by the SPBC. (See minutes)

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 26, 1970
Pages 3-5